
09/10/2020 

MRS Birgit Hasseler 
114a Pacific Road RD 
Palm Beach NSW 2108 
Birgit.Hasseler@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

Dear Sirs,
We used to live on 22 Wandeen Road and we know the area very well. This proposed dwelling 
is just too big! It is setting the wrong precedent for the area. 
Massive over development of lots around the Northern Beaches is a problem we have started 
to see in the last 10 years. 
Thanks for your consideration. Kind regards Birgit Hasseler 
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